Cindx Garner —

From: Melissa Tartaglia

Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 12:37 PM

To: Cindy Garner

Ce: Pamela Hare; Lisa Morgan

Subject: LR 25-184-1 - Misspelling of name on Unsafe Abatement Lien - Valentin
Hey, Cindy:

After reviewing the documents, running multiple searches on Hernando Clerk of Court’s Official Records, and
researching the statutes, my recommendation is to accept the payment of $3,606.76, because there was no way
for the title company to have found the lien based upon the correct spelling of Edwin Valentin’s name. Because it
was indexed under the wrong last name, Mr. Valentin was not on notice that a lien had been filed, nor was any
subsequent purchaser. The lien doesn’t show that it was mailed to him either. Lastly, the lien doesn’t show up
under the property’s parcel number either. B vi nl ment an

’s pre-approval.

Sincerely,

Melissa A. Tartaglia
Assistant County Attorney
Hernando County, Florida
FBN: 0116033

20 N. Main Street, Ste. 462
Brooksville, FL 34601
(352) 754-4122
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